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Bern, August 30, 2023 

BA orientation meeting 2023  

Dear Student, 

I very much look forward to welcoming you into the Department of English as you start your BA studies 
in Autumn 2023 and would like to invite you to an orientation meeting. 
 

 For Major students, this will take place from 11.15 to 12.15 on September 15th 2023 in Room F023 
of the Lerchenweg 36 building. 

 For Minor students, this will take place from 12.30 – 13.30 on September 15th 2023 in Room F023 
of the Lerchenweg 36 building. 

It is important that you attend this meeting, as we will be reviewing the overall BA study plan and outlining 
your various course options. At that meeting, you will meet me, my colleagues Dr Hannah Hedegard, Dr 
Kellie Gonçalves (the BA Study Counsellors) and Dr Nicole Nyffenegger (the Study Abroad Director), as  
well as representatives from the Students’ Council.  

We look forward to meeting you at this Orientation event. In the meantime, if you have questions about your 
BA studies in our Department, please do get in touch with the relevant Study Counsellor – Dr. Hedegard – 
hannah.hedegard@unibe.ch – for students with surnames beginning A-L, or Dr. Gonçalves – 
kellie.goncalves@unibe.ch – for students with surnames beginning with letters M-Z. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Department of English 

Prof. Dr. Thomas Claviez 

Head of Department  
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